
 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO:   Mayor and City Council 

 

FROM: Mike Sauerwein, City Manager  

 

SUBJECT: Friday Update  

 

DATE:  March 1, 2024 

 

 

Sewer Problems?  Call the City First! 

If you use Cottage Grove’s municipal sewer system, and if you have a problem with your sewer 

service, our staff can help.  The Cottage Grove Public Works department answers calls 24 hours 

a day, including weekends and holidays.  City staff is on call and can determine if the issue is 

within City infrastructure – which the City will fix at no cost to you – or if you need to call a 

plumber.  Call 541-942-9145 to report a sewer backup, or any other emergency sewer-related 

problem. 

 

 

Quote of the Week: 

 

 “March is the month that winter and spring collide.  And boy, do they collide.” 

 

   ~ Unknown 

 


